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Executive Council 

The Delaware goal this year is to provide collaboration and development of our state administrators while 

increasing our participation and membership in the organization. 

Conference 

Delaware participates in the Tri-State Fall conference which will now occur in November 2021.  

Membership 

Membership participation continues to be a struggle for the Delaware area. Our increased efforts on providing 

meaningful events will hope to increase participation and entice new members. 

Training 

Delaware will offer one Networking event and one Professional Development event for the academic year.  

Our first networking event is being scheduled prior to Thanksgiving and will include a food or drink demo. A 

webinar was offered last month to the membership through a collaboration with the Delaware Department of 

Education and the Federal Department of Education. This included 2021-2022 updates and state initiatives. 

Committees 

We have a committee of 5 Delaware members that have met to discuss future offerings.  

Miscellaneous 

N/A 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Tonya Schaeffer, Delaware State President 
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